T KNOLLWOOD

. BAPTIST CHURCH

PULPIT
The Church Gathered
1 Corinthians 2:1-5

MURMURINGS
Pastor Nate Klahsen
Acts 6:1-7

HERE'S WHAT'S HAPPENING AT KNOLLWOOD
e Tues Jan 10 Nexus Youth resumes at 7pm

e Wed Jan 11 Forever Young Bible Study and
Fellowship resumes at 11am

e FriJan 13 Volleyball resumes at 7pm

e Sun Jan 15 Informal Training in Tax Clinic
Software 11:30am to 12pm

e Sun Jan 22 Prayer Gathering at 4:30pm
e Sun Jan 29 Child Protection Policy Mtg 12 pm
e Sun Feb 12 Football Sunday at 6pm

PRAYING THIS WEEK
Our Staff — Matt Freele, Associate Pastor

Our Elders — David Noble, Dave DeHaan, Peter
Maybury, Keith Albion

Missionary of the Month — Ken and Cathy Yinger
— Spain

Neighbouring Churches — West London Alliance
and Lead Pastor Jude St. John

Local Supported Agencies — London Pregnancy
and Family Support Centre

CHILDREN'S MINISTRY

Nursery is available downstairs for infants and
toddlers starting at 9:45 a.m. Kids from JK to
Grade 5 will be dismissed before the sermon.
Please check in children of all ages at the
Welcome Desk when you arrive.

CHURCH MAILBOXES

Please check your church mailbox to see if you
have any mail or Christmas cards from your
church family. If you don’t have a mailbox and
wish one, contact the office.

TABLE

The Church in Community
Acts 2: 43-47

SQUARE

The Church in the City
Mathew 28:16-20

January 8, 2023

CHRISTMAS HAMPER UPDATE

Thank you, church family, for your very generous
donations! We were able to bless and encourage
11 individuals with treats, flowers, canned goods
and grocery gift cards.

CHILD PROTECTION POLICY MEETING for all
Teachers, Nursery Workers, Youth Leaders and
Ushers

Please plan to attend a very important training
session on Knollwood's Child Protection Policy on
Sunday Jan 29 from12 to 1:30pm. This is
required training for ushers and everyone who
works with children and youth. Anyone else who
is interested is also welcome to attend. If you
cannot attend that day, please let Pastor Matt
know asap. Register online at knollwood.ca/
registrations. Pizza lunch will be provided.

OFFERING ENVELOPES FOR 2023

Envelopes are available on the table in the foyer
for those who give their offering this way. If you
want a box of envelopes please contact the
church office.

LET'S MEMORIZE SCRIPTURE TOGETHER

Let's memorize the book of Titus together, in
discipleship groups or with a friend.

Goal: Memorize Titus 1:3 for Sunday Jan 8

...and at the proper time manifested in his word
through the preaching with which | have been
entrusted by the command of God our Saviour...



KNOLLWOOD NEXT STEPS

STEP 1 MEET

Are you new to Knollwood? We would love to
feed you and get to know you. There's no
obligation! The date of our next Newcomers'
Lunch will be announced soon. Other ways of
meeting with us are gathering on Sunday and
staying for our after-service fellowship.

STEP 2 LEARN

We desire that every person who is thinking of
making Knollwood their church home would take
a Membership Class. Learn more about what we
believe, what the Bible says about church
membership, and the process of becoming a
member at Knollwood. The upcoming Next Steps
Classis Feb 21 and Feb 28.

STEP 3 PARTNER

At Knollwood, we encourage everyone to partner
through church membership as a commitment we
feel every Christian should make to attend, love,
serve, and submit to a local church.

STEP 4 CONNECT AND SERVE

Community Groups are a place where you can
say, "l belong"; where people can come with
honesty; a place where you can make gospel
friendship and grow as a disciple in Christ.
Community Groups are for all church members
regardless of the stage of life.

Discipleship Groups are groups of 4to 6
members, intended to help believers grow
through deeply studying Scripture and investing
in prayer together.

Is to be disciples who make
disciples of Jesus Christ

1 Peter 3:17-18
Matthew 28: 19-20

Serving

We also ask that you find a place to use the gifts
and talents God has given you to serve your
church family.

We have a number of areas such as Children’s
Ministry, Music, Host Teams, and Nursery.

If you can't find an area to serve that works for
you, please talk to us.

You can use the Church Center app to register for
classes, groups and luncheons, or contact the
office for more information.

TAX CLINIC VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Knollwood will once again be hosting a free tax
clinic for our community. Volunteers are asked to
sign up as soon as possible so that training can
be scheduled. We would like to expand the clinic
to two days and need more volunteers. Contact
Kevin Knight for more information or to volunteer.

TAX CLINIC INFORMAL TRAINING

Come take a look at how easy it is to prepare a
tax return. Join Kevin Knight on Sun January 15
from 11:30 to 12:00 for a quick look at preparing
simple tax returns as a volunteer this spring at
Knollwood's Tax Clinic.

WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING

Each week we pass the offering plate to allow you
to give. We also provide the option to give online
through the knollwood.ca website. If you have
any questions regarding the online option you
can contact Kevin Knight at
treasurer@knollwood.ca

PHONE
519-455-2090

@knollwoodlondon
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